
To Full Council 

 

Notice of Motion 

 

Recruit the Two Special Constables Per Ward 
 

 

 

It is recognised that further Police resource is required in the borough to help against the rising 

levels of crime especially the recent high levels of violent crime. 

 

 To help in providing an increase in uniformed Police presence across the town, Cabinet agreed 

on 11th June 2019 that the Council would recruit two Special Constables per ward. 

 

 As yet no attempt has been made to recruit the Special Constables despite Essex Police having 

one of the best Special Constable recruitment programmes in the UK  

 

This Council therefore resolves that it should: 

 
1. Take immediate action to recruit two Special Constables  for each ward as agreed by 

Cabinet on 11th June 2019 

 

 

Proposed By: Cllr Nelson 
Cllr Cox 

  
Seconded By Cllr Buck 

Cllr Bright 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Boyd 
Cllr Cox 
Cllr Burzotta 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Dear 
Cllr Evans 
Cllr Flewitt 
Cllr Folkard 
Cllr Garne 
Cllr Garston 
Cllr Habermel 
Cllr Jarvis 
Cllr Bright 
Cllr McGlone 
Cllr Moring 
Cllr Salter 
Cllr Walker 

 

 


